
 

 

 

 

 

May 21, 2020 

Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners Continuing Education Update 
 

Due to COVID-19, the public is currently restricted from entering the LLR Kingstree Building.  However, 
the Board staff is working remotely and will assist you as quickly as they can.  Licensees and other 
members of the public needing assistance are encouraged to visit the Board website at www.llr.sc.gov 
or 803-896-4598 or email to contact.vetboard@llr.sc.gov.  

Continuing Education 

At its meeting held May 14, 2020, the Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners determined that as a 
result of the public health state of emergency declared by Governor McMaster on March 13, 2020, 
licensees may obtain all continuing education hours required for renewal via online Registry of 
Approved Continuing Education of the American Association of Veterinary State Boards (RACE) 
approved courses for the 2019/2021 renewal cycle only. Courses must continue to meet the 
requirements as outlined in S.C. Regulations 120-6, with the amended allowance of the online 
satisfaction.  

RACE approved courses can be found at https://www.aavsb.org/CE-Services/RACE/find-a-race-program  
 

 

The Board will continue to monitor the situation and will communicate updates via email and Board 
website. Over the next few weeks, the Board encourages both the public and licensees to remain calm 
and take appropriate action to decrease the transmission of COVID-19. 

Sincerely, 

South Carolina Board of Veterinary Medical Examiners 
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